Thank You Letter to Florida Senators
[bookmark: _Hlk184904323]Dear Senators Rubio and Scott,
On behalf of Florida’s electric cooperatives and the communities they serve, thank you for your leadership in sponsoring the FEMA Loan Interest Payment Relief Act (S. 1180). We are also pleased that the House version of this bill passed. Your commitment to ensuring timely and efficient disaster recovery funding is invaluable to our disaster-stricken communities. 
Florida’s co-ops play a critical role in providing safe, affordable, reliable electricity to areas that often face the brunt of natural disasters. With hurricanes and storms becoming more frequent and severe, FEMA’s Public Assistance Program has been a lifeline for restoring power quickly and keeping electricity costs manageable for consumers. Your efforts to streamline this vital program by addressing delays in federal reimbursements and eliminating unnecessary bureaucratic hurdles directly benefit these communities.
We appreciate your ongoing support and look forward to working with you to see S. 1180 (H.R. 2672) passed and signed into law. We urge you to continue working with your colleagues in the Senate to support this important legislation, and to find any path forward to secure its passage. Together, we can ensure that Florida’s co-ops have the resources needed to recover from disasters and continue serving their consumer-members effectively.
Thank you again for your leadership and dedication to strengthening Florida’s resilience.
Sincerely,
[YOUR NAME]





Call-to-Action Email to Advocates
Subject: Urgent: Help Reform FEMA Disaster Relief Assistance
Body:
Dear [First Name],
Natural disasters like hurricanes, floods, and tornadoes have a profound impact on Florida’s communities. Electric cooperatives work tirelessly to restore power after these events but delays in FEMA reimbursements and red tape often cost Floridians millions of dollars.
Thankfully, Senators Rubio and Scott have introduced the FEMA Loan Interest Payment Relief Act (S. 1180) to address these challenges. This bipartisan bill would streamline FEMA’s disaster recovery process, ensuring that electric co-ops can restore power quickly and keep electricity affordable for their consumer-members.
We need your voice to make this happen! Send a letter to Senators Rubio and Scott today and thank them for sponsoring S. 1180. Together, we can improve disaster recovery for communities across Florida.
[Take Action Now]

Thank you for standing with Florida’s electric co-ops and the communities they serve.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]




Landing Page Text for Action Alert
Title: Support the FEMA Loan Interest Payment Relief Act
Body:
Florida’s electric cooperatives are on the front lines of disaster recovery. After hurricanes and severe storms, they work tirelessly to restore power to impacted communities. Unfortunately, delays in FEMA reimbursements and bureaucratic hurdles slow down recovery and increase costs for Floridians.
The FEMA Loan Interest Payment Relief Act (S. 1180) would streamline FEMA’s disaster recovery process, ensuring timely reimbursements and keeping electricity affordable for disaster-stricken communities.
Thank your Senators for supporting this critical legislation. Click below to send your letter now!

[Send Your Letter]
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